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TRAFFIC PLAN

The next MANA meeting will be held on March
11th, 7:00 at the Martin Park school cafeteria. The
neighborhood traffic mitigation plan for
Moorehead and Martin will be discussed with a
stellar panel including Sgt. Bob Etzkorn of the
Boulder Police,
Randall Rutsch
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neighborhood mitigation staff member Dave
Menter, School Board member Kim Saporito, City
Counselwoman B.J. Miller, and hopefully you.
Moorehead Avenue is next on the City’s
mitigation plan.
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CALL FOR NOMINEES

Elections will soon be filling back rooms with
smoke (actually an environmentally friendly mist
made from echinacea and blue green algae) as the
neighborhood watches, impatiently waits and
finally heaves a sigh of relief as we find out who
will win it all. And the nominees are:

President - Steve Altermatt
Vice President - Cam Marshall
Secretary - Diane Apparisio
Treasurer - Sherry McGlochlin

Thanks to the nominating committee for enduring
those smoke filled meetings. They are, Lynn
Altschuler, Zach Miller and Natalie Shrewsbury.
Any additional nominations you’d like to pass
along? Call the nominating committee. 3

- 40th anniversary of -

HAFPY ANNIVERSARY
This fall will mark the

Martin Park
Elementary School.
The school is looking
for a person with
roots in the
neighborhood to join
with them in planning the festivities. Call Paula
Vaughan at 499-3615 to volunteer. '

MARTIN ACRES ECOPASSES
If you notice fewer cars on our streets in the next
few months, thank Susan and Chris Holloway and
all your neighbors who bought EcoPasses from
RTD. Susan and Chris
coordinated, got
£ information and materials
n P - out, called nearly
&\ everybody, and generally
S were the guiding force
behind getting bus passes for a lot of the
neighborhood. Now we just have to remember to
save money and wear on our precious autos by
taking the bus. I even like my picture on my new
pass.

HOME TOUR ANTICIPATION!
Martin Acres has some of the most unique home
remodels in the city. The Annual Martin Acres
Home Tour is scheduled for Sunday, May 19,12-5
(rain date June 2)! To nominate a home for the
tour, please contact Steve Altermatt at 494-2749.
Volunteers are needed to work in the homes the
day of the tour, call Cam Marshall (499-2008) if
you’re interested - workers get a free ticket!
Tickets will be $5.00/$3.00 for seniors - proceeds
are donated to Martin Park Elementary. Come
visit some of the best Martin Acres homes, get
ideas for your own and walk the neighborhood on
a fine spring day.




ICE BUSTERS

Hello, does anybody own a snow shovel and a
strong back out there? The Ice Busters program
still needs volunteers for the

Martin Acres area to help

shovel walks. Much as we

hate to admit it, March is the

snowiest month of the year '
around here, so please call
Alice Matsin at 441-3239 and help out.

And while we’re on the snow shovel subject,
remember that city regulations require that your
walk be shoveled by the end of the first full day
after the snow falls, and neighborly etiquette
suggests that, when the weather gets inclement,
please shovel your cement.

SPEAKING OF VOLUNTEERING
Fuller Court needs a new block captain. If you can
make some time, please call Cam Marshall at 499-
2008. Archeologists thousands of years hence will

wonder “Who was this block captain and why was

she so revered by her fellow citizens?”

PLAYING IN THE PARK

If we didn’t leave the park outside all the time, it
wouldn’t get dirty. That theory is too hard to test,
so we’ll have to keep on cleaning it up. The duty
descends on Pat, Darrell and Russell Mehring for
the month of March; the Throckmortons, Paul,
Beth, Katie and Paulie get April; Gary, Lynn,
Casey and Dana Guber and Altschuler will handle
May with an assist from the Priem family; and Ed
and Eunice Lundberg will pluck trask in June. If
there are any changes that need to be made in this
schedule, please call Kendall Miller at 499-3615
and thank you one and all.

PAINLESS FUND RAISING

Martin Park Elementary School’s most important
fund raiser goes on all year. If you buy a $25
grocery certificate good at King Sooper’s,
Safeway, or Wild Oats the school gets $1.25. You
spend the certificate just like it was cash at the
appropriate store and receive your change in US .-
currency. It’s as simple as that. Certificates are
available at the school office and will also be

- available at the March 11th MANA meeting.

R MANA OFFICERS ,
President......cccoovuveenrennrennnee. Steve Altermatt...........ooveveeveeeeeeeenn. 494-2749
Vice-President...........cc.cccveenennnnn. Paula Vaughan ..o, 499-3615
Secretary....c.ccoceeeeeereceeereeeieee Diane ApariSio ......c.ccceeeeeereeeeereneeeeneincennee 494-2837
Treasurer .........cooereeerinne. Sherry McGlochlin............ocvececucuricnnne.. 499-2824

STEERING COMMITTEE N
Newsletter.........coovveeeiveeceennee... Kendall Miller (Editor/Writer)....................... 499-3615
................................................... Jan Clason (Desktop Publisher) .................... 494-8285
Block Organization ..................... Beth Throckmorton...........coeeeeeeveeneeeceeenen.. 494-2081
Area 1A ..o Beth Throckmorton.........c.eeeevueeeeeveeennn... 494-2081
Area 1B oo Helen & Bill Kehres ...........c.oooueeeeeeeenennen... 494-7523
ATER 2. Cam Marshall..........cocoovuermmreerrrerenrrceeeen. 499-2008
Areal. .. Barbara & Don McGregor............................ 499-9341
AT€a 4. .o, Barb Timblini....ccccoovereieee. 494-9598
Zoning/Code..........ccocueeenennnn.... Zach ML ......coviiniiineeeeeeeeeann, 494-5416
Demographics.........cccoreeueenenneee.. Mike MCAIPINE ......ccoeeueereeeieceeeeeeeeenn. 499-7737
Beautification...............c.oeunen..... Mark Bailhache...........ccoooviiiceieeaeannn. 499-6358
Transportation ................. vn——— ~Randy Flodine...........oooveeeemeeoeeeoin. 499-6239
SHARING AND MATCHING

Ads are free with a $10 donation to MANA. Call Kendall Miller at
499-3615 before April 15 to place your ad for the May 1, VOICE.

FINANCIAL Take advantage of my financial planning services, with tax savings strategies, and a free
analysis of your current plan. Call Tom Cannon at 494-2990.

COUNSELING SERVICES. Allison O’Neal, M.A. has opened a psychotherapy office in Martin Acres.
With eight years therapeutic experience, Allison specializes in the expressive arts counseling children,
adolescents, adults and families. Sliding fee available, some insurance. Please call to set up a free initial

consultation. 499-6215.
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Will make your wedding memorable and beautiful with
wedding 1nvitations and a complete line of accessones




